
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor and Honorable Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid 

 

Subject: Police Explorer Program  

 

Date: June 16, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

Two of our current police officers were members of the now defunct Town of Miami Lakes Police Explorer program. As 

our department is focused on community-oriented policing that focuses on building bonds and working together with our 

residents, I would like to direct the Town Manager to restart the program.  

 

 

Fiscal Impact: Minimal  

Funding Source for Implementation: General Fund 

Timeline for Implementation: 6 months 

 

Guiding Principles: 1, 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives: 5, 6 
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